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Greetings from Eowyn & Kim 

Hi everyone, 

 September is a tricky month indeed; it hasn't been long since school 

started, but before you know it, workload will start piling up on you! If 

you are finding yourself getting stressed already, you are definitely not 

alone. Before things get too crazy this semester, stay on top of your 

health, try to get ahead, and be aware of all the resources around you! 

You got this champions!!  

Thank you for picking up your new insurance cards everyone!  

Student insurance is an important part of your studies; you never know 

when/how you might get sick. Insurance can be confusing, however, so 

please take advantage of the information provided on this website:  

http://www.eiiastudent.org/ups/students/international/ 

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to Eowyn! 



 Tacoma Moon Festival 2017 is going to be happening this Saturday,       

September 16th, from 2-7pm at the Tacoma Chinese Reconciliation Park, 

which is situated along Tacoma’s waterfront. The festival features music, 

dance (by theatrical performers from a number of heritage communities), 

food (the famous “Moon Cakes”, a variety of teas, as well as wine and 

beer garden available for adults), and hands-on activities promoting      

Chinese culture! As the festival closes at 7pm, a parade of lanterns will be 

led by the Moon Princess as well.  

We encourage you all to attend this event! If you want to accompany me, 

I will heading there at 5:30pm, and we can meet outside of Wheelock   

Student Center (where the big tree is). Please email me ASAP if you want to 

join me, so I know who to wait for!  


